GOD'S LITTLE FARMERS at SARGENT COMMUNITY CHURCH

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are so excited to be hosting God's Little Farmers again this fall! We will be organizing a **5** week session on Wednesday afternoons after school from 3:55 p.m. till 5:30 p.m. starting on October 1 until October 29, 2025. There will be a short program after the last week at 5:30 p.m. where the kids will show you what they have learned over the 5 weeks and will receive a gift for participating.

Like in past sessions, we will be collecting the kids from school at 3:55 p.m. and will be walking them across the street to the church. We will be feeding them a snack, learning about a Bible story, doing a craft, and singing.

We need either the bottom of this page returned to the **Church mailbox by October 1st** or an electronic permission slip that you can find by scanning the QR code below **by 3:00 p.m. on October 1, 2025.** (Electronic Permission slips can also be found on the Church Website or the Church Facebook page) The school cannot accept the permission slips and instead needs direct verbal permission from you to let your child walk with us across the street at 3:55 p.m. **Please call the school to let them know that your child will be attending and will be dismissed at 3:55 p.m. to go to the church.** One phone call before the first Wednesday will suffice for the entire 5 week program as they will be added to a list of participants with the school.

We look forward to sharing our church and ministry with your children! We appreciate you trusting your kids with us! As always, if you have any questions, please reach out Hailey B. Perrego (719) 850-0810

My child(ren)

3:55 p.m. - 5:30 p.m.

my permission to attend God's Little Farmers at the Sargent Community Church on Wednesdays after school from October 1 through October 29, 2025 from

Or please visit SargentCommunityChurch.org for the digital permission slip Electronic Permission Slip:



■記録等記述 SCAN HERE	Parent/Guardian Signature Date
Child/Children:	Phone
Grade(s):	Email *I give the Sargent Community Church permission to take pictures of my child while participating in God's Little Farmers for digital use. I understand that I can change my mind about
Emergency Contact:	the use of my child's likeness at any time and the church will remove my child's image from any social media or website without question and immediately upon my request.
(Name, Phone, & Email)	Parent/Guardian Signature Date *This is not required in order for your child to participate